
STUDENT BULLETIN 
April 3, 1973

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
Crowns and thrones may perish, Kingdoms 
Constant will remain.

rise and wane, But the church of Jesus, 
— Sabine Baring-Gould

ALL SCHOOL BANQUET:
Don’t forget to pick up your all-school banquet tickets by Wednesday, April 11.
This is the deadline date. Also, deadline for signing up for clean-up committee 
is Thursday. Let’s all attend this great event!
STUDENT ACCOUNTS:
You can avoid carrying charge by paying your account by closing time on April 5* 
Account balances from April 6-20 will be charged at 3%>;after that date, there is 
a 6% charge for the quarter.
HANDLE WITH CARE:
Students are requested to refrain from leaning on the folding divider curtain in 
the cafeteria. It is not constructed to stand rough usage and is expensive to 
repair. Your cooperation is appreciated.
1973- 7 k  STUDENT ELECTIONS:
Nominations for 1973-7^- ASB-WOM officers as selected by the Nominating Committee 
are posted on the SUB Bulletin Board. At the time of elections, nominations may 
be made from the floor. However, those to be nominated must have been contacted 
prior to the nomination and must be a sophomore or above at the present time, 
and they must be in good scholastic (2.00 gpa) and citizenship standing. Elections 
will be held April 9 during the chapel hour. Please remember this time of 
elections in prayer. The ones you select will represent you during the 1973~7^- 
school year.
BIBLE READING CONTEST:
All of those who would like to enter this all-school event, please see Mr. Tarno 
as soon as possible.
RADIO WORK:
Radio station KJNP at North Pole, Alaska would like some of our students to work 
with them this summer. Men or women students may apply —  no experience is necessary. 
See Mr. Tarno if you are interested in this opportunity.
SUMMER MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES:
There are many opportunities available for a summer of service for the Lord.
There is a bulletin board in the SUB with the opportunities listed.
YAC SUMMER MINISTRIES:
If you plan to participate in either the YAC/Choir to Alaska or the SAM Program 
to Hawaii next summer, be sure to sign up for an interview at the Receptionist’s 
Desk in the Ness Administration Building. If you have questions about these 
programs, see Mr. Turner.
SUMMER JOB OPPORTUNITIES - SOUTHWESTERN COMPANY:
Mr. Rick Cordell will meet with all those interested in summer jobs with the 
Southwestern Company on Thursday, April 5 at 3:00 p.m. in the SUB.
THIS COULD BE YOUR ANSWER!!
"I’ve found out how to get my school account paid”, was the remark of an excited 
senior, who had come through four years at NC ”on her own”. ’’Don’t wait until you 
have large amounts to make big payments, but whenever you get even $5*00, put it 
on your accountl” She proved it works! It is good stewardship and ’’faith in 
action”. By doing our part, the stage is set for ”God to work with us . .


